
Peter Zarakas 

Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-3000 

August 29, 1980 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Reoulation 
ATTN: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Coniission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

By letter dated may 28, 1980, we indicated that the status of our valve 
qualification program for the co~ntainme~nt purge and pressure relief isolation 
valves requested by the Comnmission' s September 27, 1979 letter, would be 
provided by September 2, 1980.  

We also indicated that the status of our evaluation considering the issues 
contained in Standard Review Plan 6.2.4 Rev. 1 and the associated Branch 
Technical Position CSB6-4 would be provided at that tirm as well.  

Both of these programs are continuing and based upon the status of our 
in-house effort and that of our valve supplier, it is now anticipated that a 
response to these issues will be provided by January 5, 1981.  

Should you or your staff have any additional questions, please contact us.
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